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June 7, 2002

Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Dr.
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear Kermit:

Thank you for your kind letter and
Kernersville, NC on April 30, 2002.
WBIG back in 1935. i have it framed
In the words of my predecessor, "We
will again pick us up in the near future.

Sincerely,

David A. Albright
Program Director

Phone: (336) 759-0363
Fax: (336) 759-0366

DX report. This letter confirms your reception of VVTRU -
I enjoyed reading the postcard you sent from a post you sent to
on the wall of my office now.

take this opportunity to thank you and express the wish that you


